	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS
IRBA Fees effective from 1 April 2014
Johannesburg / 06 March 2014
Dear Registered Auditor

The IRBA fees for 2014/15 were approved by the Board at its meeting on 18 February 2014, and will be effective from 1 April 2014. 

Please take note of the following new fees that were approved:

1.  Administration fee for reinstatements (not limited to reinstatements after lapsing)   
When a Registered Auditor (RA) is lapsed for non-payment of the annual fee or cancelled due to non-submission of documents during the annual renewal process, the RA can be reinstated after the payment of R2 000 plus payment of the annual fee and/or submission of documents. Reinstatement will only be possible until 28 February, whereafter the RA has to apply for registration.

2.  Debt Recovery

Administration fees incurred by the IRBA for debt collection will be recovered from the RA or Firm, equal to the amount charged by the collection agency.

Trainee Fees

Please also note that from the current year, trainee fees charged by the IRBA will be the same for all contracts (R1 820 per contract), irrespective of the number of years per contract.  

 
Click HERE to view the 2014/15 fee schedule.
 
Bernard Peter Agulhas
Chief Executive Officer


	About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 


